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Wednesday, 9th January 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Swimming at Lewes Leisure Centre begins again this term for Years Five and Six as part of the National Curriculum 
requirements for PE.  It begins on Monday, 14th January to the end of Term Four.  Year Six will swim from 9.00am to 
9.30am and Year Five will swim from 9.30am to 10.00am. 
 
Year Six: An adult will leave school at 8.30am in order to register the children at the Leisure Centre at 8.45am.  Please 
arrange for your child to be at the Leisure Centre by 8.45am.  Please remain with your child until this time to ensure 
they are supervised. 
 
Year Five: An adult will leave school at 8.50am in order to register the children at the Leisure Centre at 9.05am.  Please 
arrange for your child to be at the Leisure Centre by 9.05am.  Please remain with your child until this time to ensure 
they are supervised. 
 
Please do not leave your child at the Leisure Centre until a member of school staff arrives as the children will not be 
supervised by Wave Leisure staff.  If you would like your child to walk with a member of school staff from school, 
please let us know soon as possible as we will need to ensure we have enough adults to accommodate them. 
 
As with many outdoor activities and visits, in order for the swimming to be successful, both Years Five and Six will 
need adults to help walk them back to school from the Leisure Centre.  Adults helping Year Six will be needed from 
9.45am to 10.00am and those helping Year Five will be needed from 10.15am to 10.30am. 
 
Please indicate below those dates/times you are available to help.  We will photocopy the rota and send it home so 
that each family knows when they are helping and any slots still available to help fill. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Irèna Wooler 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 

 
I am able/unable* (*please delete as appropriate) to help walk Year Six (9.45am to 10.00am)/Year Five* (10.15am to 
10.30am) back to school on the following dates: 
 

Term Three Term Four 
Monday, 14th January Monday, 25th February 
Monday, 21st January Monday, 4th March 
Monday, 28th January Monday, 11th March 
Monday, 4th February 
Monday, 11th February 

Monday, 18th March 
Monday, 25th March 

 
Signed:_______________________________  Contact number (in case of emergency): 
 
Child’s name:______________________________________________________________ 
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